
Club Update – 6
th

 June 

Following last week’s update from the Government, the LTA has now released further guidance on 

the re-opening of tennis clubs. 

 

 

From 1
st
 June, the club can now confirm: 

 

- OUTDOOR COURTS are now available for both singles and doubles play. PLEASE 

ENSURE YOU READ THE NEW GUIDELINES AS LISTED IN THE DOCUMENT 

BELOW. 

 

- INDOOR CENTRE remains temporarily closed. 

 

- CLUBHOUSE remains temporarily closed, no access permitted. 

 

- SMALL GROUP COACHING can also take place with no more than six people (including 

the coach) on a court at one time. Please contact Josh for more details joshgook@jgtennis.co.uk 

 

- FULL COACHING PROGRAMME will not re-commence at this present time. However, 

our coaches continue to be available for individuals or small group coaching (no more than 5 

people). 

 

- VISITOR FEES of £5 per visitor MUST be paid by BACS transfer (Account number 

36796268, Sort code 309089) or place in the Clubhouse post box in a named envelope. 

 

These latest guidelines are hopefully another step to eventually re-opening the whole tennis 

facility but everyone needs to ‘Stay Alert’ to ensure the latest Government guidelines are 

met. The LTA have published further specific guidelines to tennis players especially for 

doubles play, please read BEFORE using the courts  
https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2020/lta-guidance-for-tennis-players---covid-19.pdf  

 

Updated posters have been displayed at the club, please take a few minutes to read these and 

make sure you observe the original guidelines as set out in the member’s communication on 

12
th

 May, this is also published on www.altc.net/news 

 

mailto:joshgook@jgtennis.co.uk
https://www.lta.org.uk/globalassets/news/2020/lta-guidance-for-tennis-players---covid-19.pdf
http://www.altc.net/news


Remember, members and visitors should not congregate on or around the courts or patio 

before and after play. You must also continue to bring and use your own hand sanitiser before and 

after play. 

 

Thank you to all members who have observed the guidelines whilst visiting the club but if 

you notice any visitors not adhering to these rules please let a committee member know. 

 

We are conscious there is a lot of information to absorb but we do hope you see this is in the 

best interests of all of us. By following these guidelines it will help to keep the courts open 

but if they are not adhered to the Club will be forced to close again. If you wish to discuss 

any of above points please contact Tina via info@altc.net 

 

 

In the meantime, please continue to enjoy the outdoor facilities. 

 

 

Best wishes and please stay safe. 

 

 

The ALTC Directors and General Committee 
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